
           
     

             
              
              
           
 
 

   
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

  
  

  
 

 
 

 

  
                        

   
    

 
 

33 West Monroe St, Suite 1700 
Chicago, IL 60603-5616 
Tel 312 664 4467 
Fax 312 664 6143 
www.himss.org 

December 13, 2013 

Information Technology Laboratory 
ATTN: Adam Sedgewick 
National Institute of Standards and Technology 
100 Bureau Drive, Stop 8930 
Gaithersburg, MD 
20899-8930 

Dear Mr. Sedgewick, 

On behalf of the Healthcare Information and Management Systems Society (HIMSS), we are 
pleased to provide written comments to the National Institute of Standards and Technology 
(NIST) on the preliminary version of the Cybersecurity Framework, published in the Federal 
Register on October 26, 2013. Led by HIMSS Privacy and Security Committee, we offer the 
attached Excel document, in NIST’s requested comment format, that outlines HIMSS comments 
and recommendations on specific points of the preliminary Framework. 

HIMSS is a global, cause-based, not-for-profit organization focused on better health through 
information technology (IT). HIMSS leads efforts to optimize health engagements and care 
outcomes using information technology. HIMSS is a part of HIMSS WorldWide, a cause-based, 
global enterprise producing health IT thought leadership, education, events, market research and 
media services around the world. Founded in 1961, HIMSS WorldWide encompasses more than 
52,000 individuals, of which more than two-thirds work in healthcare provider, governmental 
and not-for-profit organizations across the globe, plus over 600 corporations and 250 not-for-
profit partner organizations, that share this cause. 

HIMSS appreciates this opportunity to engage our members and colleagues, and we look forward 
to a continuing dialogue on this and other efforts with NIST. For more information, please 
contact Thomas M. Leary, Vice President of Government Relations, 703.562.8814 or Stephanie 
Jamison, Director of Government Services, 703.562.8844. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas M. Leary 
Vice President, Government Relations 
HIMSS 

http:www.himss.org

